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July 20, 1970

Mr, William W. Gaunt

Wm. W, Guant & Sons, Inc.
502 = 72d Street

Holmes Beach, Fla. 133510

Dear Bill:

At our Southeastern Chapter Breakfast at.the Shoreham
Hotel the Secretary was asked to invite you and several of the
other companies in the Southeastern Distréét to our meeting
in Angust.

Our Southeastern Chapter will meet on Friday afternoon,
August 21, 1970 for a luncheon and a meeting., This meeting
will be held from 1 Pi¥, - S.R.M,

Qur Chapter mcets in conjunctlon with the Southéastern
Conference of the Association of American Law Schools,

If you plan to ehme, we will meet at the Holiday Inn,
Vanderbilt, Nashville, Tenn. I would suggest you write to
Mrs. Mary Polk Green and edvise her of your coming, and she can
give you more details of the entire meeting.

Very truly.yours;

Mrs. Pearl W, Von Allmen,
Seeretary-Treasurer,
SE AALL
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